
After careful consideration, based on

recommendations from the International Mission

Board and Center for Disease Control, along with

travel advisories from the U.S. State Department

(Please see link below), we are suspending all short

term mission trips until further notice, due to

COVID-19 (coronavirus). While we remain focused

on carrying out our mission to take the gospel to the

ends of the earth (Acts 1:8), we want to be wise in

protecting the safety and health of our members. We

will continue to monitor the situation and update

you as needed. Please join us in praying for our

church, our country, and those around the world

that may be affected by this virus. We also want to

specifically pray for our missionaries around the

globe. 

 

“For God has not given us a spirit of fear, but of

power and of love and of a sound mind.” 2 Timothy

1:7

May God bless you.
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https://www.imb.org/2020/03/09/imb-recommends-
volunteers-postpone-travel/
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